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Ms. Joan M. Williams
164 Townhouse Briarcrest Gardens
Hershey, Pennsylvania 17033

Dear Ms. Williams:

Thank you for your inquiry about publications pertaining to the accident at
Three Mile Island. I regret that the answer to your letter has been delayed.
The accident and its consequences have created a substantial increase in the
agency's workload, which has prevented us from responding to you as promptly
as we would have liked to.

I am enclosing for your infonnation a sumary of an investigation of events at
Three Mile Island conducted by the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's Office of
Inspection and Enforcement. A copy of the complete report from which this
summary was taken, entitled " Investigation into the March 28, 1979 Three Mile
Island Accident by Office of Inspection and Enforcement" (NUREG-0600), can be
obtained for $10,00 by writing to the following address:

Publications Sales Manager
Document Management Branch
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Both AEC reports you requested, WASH-740 and its 1975 revision (WASH-1250),
have been superseded by " Reactor Safety Study: An Assessment of Accident Risks
in U. S. Commercial Nuclear Power Plants" (WASH-1400/NUREG-75/014). WASH-1400,
its Executive Summary, and eleven appendixes, are available, free of charge,

| from the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's Document Management Branch at the
| address listed above. Nuclear Regulatory Commission reservations about some

assumptions and findings of WASH-1400 are summarized in the enclosed statement.

All subsequent information about Three Mile Island, and its availability are
listed in " Title List of Publicly Available Documents: Three Mile Island -
Docket 50-320" (NUREG-0568), and its revision NUREG-0568, Revision 1. Both
title lists can be obtained from the Publications Sales Manager at the above
address for $4.50 and $5.50, respectively.

We are pleased to provide you with this information.

Sincerely,

/
Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure:
As stated
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